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FinexMENA <coulson@finexmena.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
re: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,

The proposed changes are long overdue and most welcome.

We applaud your efforts to deter the charlatans and encourage the ethical, legitimate members of the Forex community.

Lee Coulson
Finex MENA


